
Dear Resident: 

The City of Tell City has received grant funding to improve certain streets 
with a Crack Seal & Liquid Road process. 

 

Weather permitting, the contractor anticipates starting July 16, 2024. As 
with any road improvement projects, there will be minor inconveniences 
during the application and drying of this surface coating. 

 
Sections of the streets will be done in phases. Lane closure, (1/2 of the 
street) will be done at a time and will remain closed until applications are 
completed and dried (8-12 hours). 

 
Vehicles must be removed from driveways and garages by 7:00 a.m. on the 
day of your street project and remain out until the next morning or until the 
street is opened. 

 
If barricades are out, that section of road CANNOT be driven upon until the 
barricades are removed. 

 
The schedule for application and updates will be posted on the website: 
www.sealcoatschedule.com under Tell City Liquid Road Surfacing. We 
appreciate your patience and understanding during the project. 

 

 
Chris Cail 
Mayor 
mayor@tellcity.in.gov 
812-547-5511 

 

Jim Holmes 
Street Commissioner 
streetdept@tellcity.in.gov  
812-547-3222 



 
 
 


